CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-2724
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ﬁ” Rapid City Beautification Committee

MEMORANDUM

TO: City Council
Legal and Finance Committee

FROM:  Jim White, Chairman
Rapid City Beautification Committee

DATE: July 8, 2009

RE: Gwendolyn L. Stearns Foundation grant

The Rapid City Beautification Committee is requesting permission to apply for a grant from the
Gwendolyn L. Stearns Foundation in the amount of $25,000. This grant will require no matching
funds.

The Committee is requesting the funds to be used for purchasing plant materials to be placed in
the new tennis courts at Parkview Drive. The funds will be used to add shade trees and shrubs
to enhance the tennis court area. The Stearns Foundation grant can only be used to purchase
plant materials. It cannot be used for infrastructure or irrigation materials.

Recommendation: The Beautification Committee recommends approval of the request to
submit a Gwendolyn L. Stearns Foundation grant for $25,000.
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